
SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board will meet on Monday, November 20, 

2017 at 7:30 or immediately following the budget meetings (whichever is sooner) to 

discuss the Comprehensive Plan update process going forward, the proposed survey, 

and comments back from SWWRPC regarding the survey process.   

        Jason Carden, Town Chair 

 

Posted:  November 3, 2017 

 


